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Improved	vapor	intrusion	testing	results	template	letters	and	tables	and	request
for	access	template	letters	are	available	on	the	Site	Remediation	Program's	web
page	at	https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/vaporintrusion/templates.

The	improvements	consist	of	minor	modifications	to	the	original	template	letters
and	tables	in	order	to	improve	clarity.	These	template	letters	and	tables	are
provided	as	a	courtesy	and	their	use	is	optional.

The	Site	Remediation	Program	does	not	plan	to	make	additional	changes	to	these
template	letters	and	tables	in	the	near	future.	However,	if	you	choose	to	use	these
template	letters	and	tables,	we	recommend	that	you	retrieve	them	from	the	web
page	every	time	you	need	them	to	ensure	that	you	are	using	the	most	current
versions.

If	you	have	any	questions	about	these	template	letters	or	tables,	please	contact
NJDEP's	Office	of	Community	Relations	at	(609)	984-3081	or	at	(800)	253-5647.
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